
Meeting Night 07/16/2018 
 

 Meeting was called to order by President Tim Pederson.  Minutes were read from the June 18th, 
2018 meeting.  Motion to approve the minutes was given by Alex Londo and 2nd by Tom Butler. 
 

Officer’s Reports 
 

 
Chief Roger Bissen: 
 Please get your physical done if you are due for one. 
 Richard Petersen and Kyle Miller have passed their FF1 testing. 
 The city council did talk about some board structure changes for the department, but the board 
declined do any changes. 
 Please get your form filled out and turned in to Roger if you would like to receive the 20% 
discount at the wellness center. 
 Please try to attend public function and trainings.  There will be a National Night Out event on 
August 7th.  They are wanting police, fire, and ems. 
 Tri County would like to make a training committee.  We are trying to get some of the members 
from the other counties to help make a schedule and train together on the 4th Monday of every other 
month.  The months that Tri County doesn’t meet we could have an in house special training night. 
 
1st Assistant Tom Butler: 
 The RIT pack from unit 28 is on unit 32 in R1. 
 
2nd Assistant Bruce Blum: 
 Nothing to report. 
 
1st Captain Chad Butler: 
 There will be a rope rescue class in Walnut on July 21st and 22nd. 
 
2nd Captain JR Campbell: 
 Nothing to report. 
 
Submitted by, 
Kristi Pederson 
Secretary 


